
Communicate via email to all
parents and staff when there is
a positive case on our campus.

COVID-19 POC or nurse will
input CVP in the COVID tracker
nightly.

Monitor symptoms of students
and staff, as well as case counts.

Create strategic transition plans
for passing periods, entry and
exit plans, and cafeteria
procedures for their campus
that align with the district's
protocols 

Have all videos associated with
COVID-19 approved by the
Communications team before
posting.

Continue to provide important
health and safety information to
families and staff regarding
COVID and campus guidelines.

Provide identifiable information
of a COVID-19 positive
individual.

Allow visitors on to campus
unless they are providing a
service or the company has an
MOU with the district.

Allow a positive identified staff
member or student to return to
campus without meeting
Return-To-School Criteria.KISDSAFE

Post COVID-19 signage provided
by the district.

Campuses will align with the
district COVID-19 protocols by  

KISD COVID-19 Protocols

Campuses WILL  WILL NOT
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